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Dear parents of Class of 2023 
 
Arrangements for the Collection of Results, Thursday 24 August 
 
The time has come! GCSE results will be published on Thursday. We welcome students into 
school to collect results in person from 10:00-12:00. They should come in via the normal Student 
Entrance and head to The Observatory. Families and friends are welcome to come in too and we 
will have staff on hand to help make decisions about next steps if necessary, and to celebrate 
their achievements with them.  
 
Another person such as a family member or friend, can collect results in person if they bring 
written permission from the student with them. If it is not possible to provide written permission 
on paper, an email from the student providing the details of who they give consent to should be 
sent to our Exams Officer Mrs S Howell on showell@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Results will also be emailed to all students’ school email addresses as a PDF after 13:00. We have 
reinstated their school email address until the end of August for this purpose. Please note that 
we are NOT able to send results to a parent or carer. Students should save the PDF of their 
results so they have these to provide to colleges and for future reference. 
 
Mrs Howell should be contacted by email (showell@carringtonschool.org) if there are any issues 
with collecting the results. 
 
For some this is a very worrying time. Please know that, whatever their results, we will be here to 
help them get onwards to college - come in and share this with us so we can help, or contact us 
by email or phone if there are concerns about next steps. 
 
Best wishes  
Miss K Oakley 
Headteacher  
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